
2024 Borough Wide Leaf Collection 
 

Borough-wide curbside leaf collection for our residents will be starting November 6th.  This 

program will allow our residents to rake their leaves directly to the curbside. Please do NOT 
place leaves in bags OR trash containers. Specific guidelines are as follows: 

 

• Please rake your leaves to the curbside. Do not place them in the street!          
– as that has the potential to clog our storm drains. 

• We only have the ability to collect leaves! Please do not place sticks, branches, or 
brush within your leaves! 

 

The TENTATIVE collection schedule (weather permitting) is listed below: 
 

November 8th, 12th, 15th, 18th, 21st, 22nd, 26th for the following Streets: 

• Tatamy Hunt- Mill Race Dr., Mill Brook Ct., Fern Ct. 

• 8th St. 

• North Tatamy - Shelley St., N 7th St., Prospect St., Trisha St.,  
Chief Tatamy St., Bridgette Ct., Alexus Ct., Spruce St. 

• The NORTH (Odd) side of Main St. 
 

November 6th, 7th, 13th, 14th, 19th, 20th, 25th, 27th for the following 
Streets: 

• Bushkill St. 

• Hobson St. 

• South 2nd St. through South 7th St. 

• High St.* 

• Broad St.* 

• West St. 

• Green St. 

• Park Place 

• The SOUTH (Even) side of Main St.* 
 

*For safety reasons, we ask those residents who have access to Green St. or West St. to 
place your leaves there. 

Additional pick-up days will be added as needed.  
If you have any questions, please call the Public Works Department at 610-252-7123 option #2. 


